TO:		Hearst Media – Norwalk Hour
FROM:		Richelle Hodza, Town of Weston Land Use Director, rhodza@westonct.gov
RE:		Legal Notice for Publication
ORDER DATE:	August 6, 2024
RUN:		Run 2 x on Tues., Aug. 27, 2024 (8/27/24) and Tues., Sept. 3, 2024 (9/3/24)
A/C No:	Acct #109906

[bookmark: _Hlk173831820]NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: Weston’s Planning & Zoning Commission (PZC) will hold a public hearing of an Application by Eric D. Bernheim, Esq. on behalf of Sasa Mahr-Batuz, owner of 4 Good Hill Road for an Amendment to Weston’s Zoning Regulations and an Amendment to the Official Zoning Map to create a “Good Hill Village District.” The proposed zone contemplates the inclusion of five properties, namely, No. 1, 4, 5, 8, and 12 Good Hill Road.  The Public Hearing will take place on Monday, September 9, 2024, at 7:15 pm both remotely and in person in  the main meeting room at Town Hall, 56 Norfield Rd, Weston. Zoom login info will be available not less than 48 hours before the meeting at  https://www.westonct.gov/our-community/meeting-calendar or by calling the Land Use Office during business hours 203-222-2618.  At this hearing communications will be received, and the public will be heard. Files are available for inspection at 24 School Rd or at www.westonct.gov. Richelle Hodza, Town of Weston, Land Use Director.
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